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WELCOME to the latest 
Newsletter from the Friends of 
Greenhill Gardens (FOGG). This 
Newsletter is published twice a 
year and is also available on our 
website 
www.greenhill-gardens.co.uk 
 

2018 --- A BUZZING BANDSTAND 
WITH AN EXTRAVAGANZA OF 
SUMMER ENTERTAINMENT!! 
 

Starting in May this year and going right 
through to September, there is an 
Extravaganza  of Summer Entertainment on 
the Bandstand in Greenhill Gardens. 
SUN 27 MAY – The Weymouth Ukuleleans – Huge FUN 
from this entertaining Group * 
SUN 10 JUNE – The Silhouettes – A hugely talented 
Group * 
SUN 17 JUNE – The Decadettes – Listen to the girls 
sing their hearts out! * 
SUN 24 JUNE – Check website Events Page for details  
SUN 1 JULY – Talking Newspapers – An Omega Project  
SUN 8 JULY – The Weymouth Ukuleleans  – More fun 
and songs from this FUN group * 
SUN 15 JULY -- The Silhouettes * 
SUN 22 JULY – Entertainer Tony Lowe * 
Sun 29 JULY – Singer Darron Garnett as “the Voice of 
Cool Swing” * 
SUN 5 AUG – Entertainer Tony Lowe (Terras Youth 
Team Event) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SUN 19 AUG – The Mayor’s Concert – The Dorset 
Wrecks on the Bandstand 
SUN 26 AUG – Entertainer Tony Lowe * 
MON 27 AUG – Talking Newspapers (An Omega 
Project) 
SUN 2 SEPT   - Grand Re-Union toe tapping stuff! * 
SUN 9 SEPT – The Decadettes – Another chance 
to see the girls! * 
SUN 9 DEC – Christmas Singing in the Gardens at 
3pm* 
*A Friends of Greenhill Gardens Event 
* A Weldmar Hospice Event 
All Events start around 2pm except the Sizzling  
Summer Fayre which starts at 11am. The Events  
are outside and are weather dependent 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Can YOUR Group use the Bandstand? 
The Bandstand in the Gardens is available 

for use by other Groups. If you’d like to use 
the Bandstand then please get in touch with 

Jane to discuss availability. 775829 

 GREENHILL GARDENS 
IN THOMAS HARDY COUNTRY, NESTLING BY 

THE JURASSIC COAST 

SUN 12 AUG – 11am – 4pm 
FOGG SIZZLING SUMMER FAYRE – The 
Silhouettes on the Bandstand with 
Twirl Academy pupils entertaining 
 AND Stalls and Games * 
 
 

http://www.greenhill-gardens.co.uk/


 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Greenhill Gardens: 
Relaxation, Meditation & Mindfulness  

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
Summer Crowds await the start of entertainment on the Bandstand 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE AMAZING CHRISTMAS 
THEMED QUIZ NIGHT 

An Easy FUN Quiz 
WIN   WIN  WIN 

£50 CASH – FIRST PRIZE 
25 Raffle Prizes       Entry Ticket Prize 

Play your Joker to Double Points  
Different Subject Rounds 

Friday 16 November 2018 
7.30pm 

BOOK EARLY!!!!! 
The Function Room, Brewers Fayre, Lodmoor, 

Weymouth 
£9 including Light Supper 

Free Parking 
Contact Graham Dubben for Tickets on 782419 

 

Repairs to Bandstand  
In a violent storm in December 2017 the roof of the 
Bandstand and poles holding the roof were severely 
damaged. Committee Members Graham Dubben and Tim 
Spooner are repairing the structure but a new cover must 
be purchased. Your donations are currently being used to 
help pay for the new cover – Thank You So Much 

Look Back 
2017 in the Gardens proved to be a resounding success 
for the FOGG events. Although some had to be cancelled 
because of the weather most were thoroughly enjoyed 
and had great attendances. Our August Summer Fayre 
attracted crowds in their hundreds. --- So Watch out for 
this year’s event on 12 August 

Swimming/Cycling/Running 
More Triathletes will be visiting the Gardens this year as 
they make full use of the great facilities that Weymouth 
has to offer the sport  

 
 

 

COME AND VIEW A 
 3D MODEL OF THE 

PROPOSED ENTRANCE 
ARCH TO THE GARDENS 

Feel free to come and look at the model AND 
chat with FOGG Committee Members on: 

SATURDAY 3 FEBRUARY 
 11am – 3pm   

Weymouth Bay Methodist Church, 
Melcombe Avenue, Weymouth 

 
The Queen Elizabeth II Celebration Arch 
 

Designed by Simon Meiklejohn from 
Herefordshire  

Simon creates a balance in his work between 
Artist and Engineer. His projects include work 

for National Galleries and Museums 

 
The money for this project has been raised by FOGG 
from our activities in the Gardens and Quiz nights. -- 

Wonderfully supported by yourselves. 
In addition funding has been obtained from 

Weymouth & Portland Borough Council by way of a 
Grant with other monies from Tescos, Weymouth 
Rotary Club, Weymouth BID and private donations 

 
 

 

FOGG Website Info 
Our Website is a great source of 

Information about the Gardens, its history 
and Events. 

Over 1,000 people click in to the site weekly 
during the Summer months. 

Feel Free to Check it out anytime 
www.greenhill-gardens.co.uk 

 

YOUR FRIENDS OF GREENHILL GARDENS (FOGG)  
COMMITTEE – 2017/2018 

Chair: Barbara Dubben            
Secretary  -- Pat Lacey  
Vice Chair: Jane Chandler 
Treasurer -– Tim Spooner 
Marketing & Publicity – Iain Campbell 
Advisory Member -- Tara Williams from 
Weymouth & Portland Council 
Committee: Diane Bailey, Ray Brown, Penny 
Brown, Sue Clarke, Graham Dubben, Sheila 
Grindrod, Pat Scarlett and Joy Stanley 
Contact details:       T: 01305 782419 

 

http://www.greenhill-gardens.co.uk/


 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


